Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

. November 2010

inistry of Civil Service and Administrative Reform

Circular Note No 49 of 2010
Ef152/21/12/02

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers in-Charge of Ministries/Departments

Mega Blood Donation 2010

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular Letter No, 46 of 2010.

2. The Supervising Officer, Ministry of Health and Quality of Life has informed
that the Mega Blood Donation has now been rescheduled for Tuesday
21 December 2010 from 0630 hours to 1800 hours on the Esplanade of the
Emmanuel Anquetil Building, Port Louis.

3. It would be appreciated if you could make appropriate arrangementis to
enable officers willing to donate their blood to do so on that occasion.

AR

(S. Seebaluek)——
Senior Chief Executive

4. Thanking you for your usual collaboration.

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet & Head of the Civil Service
Supervising Officer, Ministry of Health and Quality of Life

6" Floor, New Government Centre, Port Louis, Repubiic of Mauritius
Tel: (230) 207 1045, Fax : (230) 201 3615 E-mail - civser@mail.gov.mu



